
          
 

 

 “SAY NO TO CORRUPTION” 
GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN 
MINISTRY OF COMMUNICATIONS  

              NATIONAL HIGHWAY AUTHORITY 

               (KHYBER PAKHTUNKHWA REGION) 

CANCELLATION NOTICE  
PROPOSALS FOR PRE-QUALIFICATION 

 4 PM & 4 SM WORKS   
Reference: Proposals for Pre-Qualification Notice for the subject works 
Published in National Dailies dated May 27, 2023 vide PID No. PID(I)7261/22 

and also uploaded on NHA Website and PPRA Website No. TS511719E.  

1. With Reference to PQ Notice referred above, wherein, the bids submission and 
opening for the subject works in the office of General Manager (Maintenance) 

Khyber Pakhtunkhwa Region NHA Peshawar as schedule on June 13, 2023. 

2.  It is to inform all concerned that the subject procurement process may 
please be treated as “CANCELLED” with the approval of the Competent 

Authority.  Re-Invitation Notice of these works shall be carried out through 
Fresh e-Application prepared through NHA e-Bidding system, at some later 

stage through its publication in Print Media as well as will also upload on 
NHA & PPRA websites. 
 

3. Inconvenience in this regard is highly regretted, please.  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
GENERAL MANAGER (MAINTENANCE) KHYBER PAKHTUNKHWA 

National Highway Authority (Peshawar) – Ministry of Communications 
NHA Office Complex, Chamkani Interchange, Peshawar 

Tel: 091-9225002/9225027, Fax: 091-9225003, Email: gmmaint-kps@nha.gov.pk 
Websites: www.nha.gov.pk & www.ppra.org.pk  
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